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Dear Senate Members: 

 

Successful local stewardship of our children's public education requires strong 

accountability. 

 

If the Senate chooses to pass SB 1521, the local school board will no longer be held 

accountable by local stakeholders but by distant bureaucrats.  Local stewardship 

means eyes and ears on the ground. 

 

Please honor our children in public education by retaining stewardship of their 

education at the local level. 

 

Let's do the right thing for our children.  Do not pass SB 1521. 

 

 

 

 

 


